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Hi
 
Please find attached a submission on the proposed NPS for Highly Productive Land from the New
Zealand Pork Industry Board.  The questions answered in the template have been highlighted. 
 
Kind Regards
 
Hannah

Hannah Ritchie
Senior Environmental Advisor

www.pigcare.co.nz www.pork.co.nz www.nzpork.co.nz

New Zealand Pork Industry Board
2a/9 Sir Gil Simpson Drive, Burnside, Christchurch 8053
PO Box 20-176, Bishopdale, Christchurch 8543

 
NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are only intended to be read by the named recipient. They
may contain information which is confidential, proprietary or the subject of legal privilege. If you are not
the intended recipient and have received this communication in error, you are hereby notified that any
use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the information is prohibited. Please notify the sender
immediately and delete this e-mail. Legal privilege is not waived because you have read this e-mail.
Although New Zealand Pork has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this
email, New Zealand Pork cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this
email or attachments. Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 
 
 




